
 
 

February 3, 2025 
 
 
 
MEMORANDUM 
 
SUBJECT: Determination of the Waste Isolation Pilot Plant’s (WIPP) Compliance with Applicable 

Federal Environmental Laws for the Period April 1, 2022, through March 31, 2024 
 
FROM:  Helena Healy, Director 

Land, Chemicals and Redevelopment Division 
 
TO:  Jonathan Edwards, Director 

Office of Radiation and Indoor Air 
 
Attached is the WIPP’s Biennial Environmental Compliance Report (BECR) for the reporting period of 
April 1, 2022, through March 31, 2024. The U.S. Environmental Protection Agency Region 6 staff have 
reviewed the document. We recommend a determination of compliance for the reporting period. 
Region 6 oversees the implementation of RCRA through the New Mexico Environment Department, as 
well as, monitors implementation of the Compliance Certification Application approval notice through 
the WIPP website. 
 
Thank you for this opportunity to compile and review the BECR. Please call me at 214-665-2124 if we 
can be of further assistance. 
 
 
 
Attachments  

1. BECR MATRIXc 2024. 
2. NMED Review of 2024 WIPP BECR. 

 


